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Friday, January 25, 2019 

Dear Fellow Saints, 

A blessed and Spirit filled 2019, as we greet you once again in the peerless name of our Lord and Saviour 

Jesus Christ, the one who alone is worthy. 

We are grateful for His protecting hands upon us during another year that has passed.    If it had not been 

for the Lord on our side, we shudder to think what could have become of us.  God has not only protected 

us, but he has provided for all our needs.  He is indeed our faithful protector and provider.  Blessed be 

His Marvelous and Wonderful name. 

We wish to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all you dear Saints whom the Lord has used to meet 

our varying needs during 2018.  Thanks for your thoughtful and gracious financial support and for all your 

prayers.   We do appreciate those of you who continue to assist us.  God has promised to supply all our 

need and He continues to use you to do such.  Thank you so very much.   

We continue to praise the Lord for the opportunity to preach the Gospel over the GBN Radio on the 

Brethren Hour.   With the improvement of technology, the program is heard not only in Grenada, but 

worldwide.   We are humbled by the privilege afforded to be used in this way.  As we meet people who tell 

us that they listen, we pray that they will receive the Word and be saved. 

Camp 2018 was a success.  We usually return home exhausted, but grateful that we could work with our 

many young ones especially teaching them the word of God and the gospel.   Many made professions of 

faith.  We consider this a labour of love.  We are grateful for the Camp Committee and for the team of 

ladies who are there and have been at camp every year, to ensure that the Campers are well fed.  We are 

praying that the Lord will raise up young ladies who would be willing to take over the responsibility of the 

Cooks, when the present group is no longer available to help. 

The school ministry is continuing to be a blessing.  We have experienced minor disruptions because of the 

present industrial impasse.   We consider this a great ministry and pray that it will bear much fruit and 

impact the lives of many for eternity. 

We continue to be encouraged as we travel around the Assemblies week after week ministering to the 

Saints and preaching the gospel.  Our desire is to see believers develop a greater appreciation for the Word 

of God.   Not only to know it but to do it.  We are presented with many opportunities to preach the gospel 

at funerals and at other evangelical churches. 
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Praise the Lord for being invited to speak at a Crusade held at the Bronx in NY, USA this past summer.   

The Word of God went out and only eternity would reveal the work that was done in the hearts of the 

saints and all who listened. 

Do continue to pray for our family and for our ministry: 

• Pray for Joshua who has returned to College this past year.   Pray that he will be successful in his 

studies. 

• Pray for liberty in upcoming Crusades and open-air meetings. 

• For provision as we consider changing our roof and other house repairs. 

• For our proposed trip to the USA and Brethren Conference in Italy in June 2019. 

• That we remain in good health, physically and spiritually. 

• That our focus will be on the Lord and the Ministry to which he has called us. 

•  

Thanks again for your prayers and for your financial support. 

Because of Calvary, 

Daniel & Sherma Ross 

 

 


